THE PRESIDENT

OF THE
GENERALASSEMBLY

16 September, 2014

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that HE. Mr. Andrej Logar, Permanent
Representative of Slovenia and H.E. Madam Marjon V. Kamara, Permanent Representative
of Liberia, have agreed to continue to act as Co-Advisers with a view to finalizing the draft
text of a concise outcome document to be adopted at the World Conference on Indigenous
Peoples, to be held on 22 and 23 September 2014, as set out in resolution 66/296 of 17
December 2012.

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my heartfelt appreciation for their
excellent work during the sixty-cighth session, and, in light of the contingencies of time,
request that you continue to extend your fullest cooperation and support to this process in
order to bring it to a timely conclusion,

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sam Kahamba Kutesa

To All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York




